
Robicheau, Vanessa

Subject:               RE: Decision for Glover Rd. cul-de-sac

From: Irene Di
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2013 09:49 PM
To: Robicheau, Vanessa
Cc: Johnson, Brenda
Subject: Decision for Glover Rd. cul-de-sac

Just received your letter that the staff is recommending a narrowing of Glover Rd. rather than a cul-
de-sac.

We are very pleased with this decision and hope it will stand as written. We agree that the EMS
response will be unaffected and hopefully our wonderful snow remover service, and the mail service,
school bus service will continue as in the past.
thank you
Irene & Gerry DiCarlo
resident of Glover Rd.

Sent from Windows 8 Mail


